
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF 

REGULAR MEETING 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Human Relations Commission – 
LGBTQ+ Committee meeting scheduled for July 6, 2023 is cancelled. The 
next meeting is scheduled for September 2023. 

 
This notice is prepared and posted in accordance with Government Code 
Section 54955. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


